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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As we enter the new year, many of us use this time to have a bit of a clear-out and refresh our 

homes. If you find yourselves reviewing your children's bookshelves and have any good quality 

children's books that are ready for a new home, we would be very grateful if you would consider 

donating them to our school! 

 

We are particularly looking for children's picture books and short chapter books that can spark 

imagination and a love for reading. Books by authors such as Julia Donaldson, Oliver Jeffers, Harriet 

Muncaster and other popular UK children’s authors would be very warmly welcomed. These donations 

will help us continue to foster a love of reading in our children and refresh our classroom collections. 

 

Your generosity and support make a real difference, and we truly appreciate it. If you have any books 

to donate, please hand them to your child's class teacher at your convenience. 

 

Thank you so much for your continued kindness and support.  

 

We wish you a joyful 2025! 

 

The English Team 

 

 


